
September is National Preparedness Month. Are you 

and your family ready for emergencies?  

According to Ready.gov, there are 5 phases of emer-

gency management: 

1. Prevention. Prevention focuses on preventing 
 hazards from occurring, whether they are 

 natural, technological or caused by humans. ... 

2. Mitigation. Mitigation is the effort to reduce loss 
 of life and property by lessening the impact of 

 disasters and emergencies. ... 

3. Preparedness. ... 

4. Response. … 

5. Recovery.. 

 

Where do I start? Visit Ready.gov for information and 
resources you may need  to assist you and your family 
in making sure you are prepared and ready for power 
outages and natural disasters like floods, ice storms, 
and tornados and more. They have checklists to print 
that tell you how to make an emergency plan and 

ways to practice those plans with your family.  

 

Follow us on Facebook to stay up to date with fun activities, to  

WWW.facebook.com/midsouthfamilyhousing/ 

Base Contact Info 

Navy Housing– 901-874-5547 

Visitor Control Center– 901-874-5537 
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  Dear HMC Resident, On September 11, 2001, 

almost 21 years ago, 246 people went to sleep in 

preparation for their morning ights. 2,606 people 

went to sleep in preparation for work in the 

morning. 343 -re-ghters went to sleep in preparation 

for their morning shift. 60 police o cers went to sleep 

in preparation for morning patrol. 8 paramedics 

went to sleep in preparation for the morning shift. 

They all died heroes. The one thing we can all do is 

recognize their lives were not lost in vain. I ask you to join me in vowing to 

“never forget” and to continue living our lives stronger and more uni-ed. In 

memory of 9-1-1, Hunt Military Communities and Hunt Heroes Foundation 

is once again hosting the Patriot Essay Contest. This is open to any child 

between the ages of 8-18. We are looking to read the personal reflections 

from children who understand and embrace the importance of patriotism, 

even though they never experienced the tragedy of 9-1-1. Children wishing 

to submit their essay can do so at www.huntheroesfoundation.org 

Submissions are due no later than September 7th. Winners will be 

announced on September 9th. As always, thank you for allowing us to 

serve you  

Semper Fidelis, 

 

 

Brian Stann  

CEO Hunt Military Communities  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

Our President’s Message 

Mid-South Family Housing! 

Gregory Preston– Community Direc-
tor 
Holly Holcomb– Community Super-
visor 
Jessica Derusha, Leasing Specialist 
Tammy Thorne– Resident Service 
Specialist (RSS) 
Bud Thorne– QAQC 

 
Brian Pegram– Maintenance Direc-
tor  
Marvin Thompson– Maintenance 
Supervisor 
Alicia Alberson– Maintenance Tech. 
Woodrow Thorpe, Maintenance 
Tech.  
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